Homeschool Voucher Policy

Extreme Gymnastics accepts most homeschool vouchers. If we are not currently a vendor with your homeschool please reach out and we will do our best to become a vendor. 
1. We must have a voucher in hand prior to students attending any classes. 
2. Parents are responsible for the registration fee at the start of classes. 
3. We only accept 1 month at a time vouchers. We do not accept vouchers with multiple months. Each month needs to be on a separate voucher to avoid confusion. 
4. A written 30-day notice is required to drop classes. 
5. It is the responsibility of the parent to check with the front desk to make sure vouchers were received.
6. Parents must always have a valid credit card on file. This is a gym wide requirement. 
7. Parents are responsible for all tuitions not paid by vouchers. 
8. It typically takes 30 to 60 days for the homeschools to pay so please be aware if you log into your parent portal and see a balance this is probably why. 
9. Parents must read and sign our policies. 


I have read and agree to Extreme Gymnastics Homeschool Voucher policy:
Parents Name:___________________________________________________________

Childs Name:____________________________________________________________

Current Homeschool:______________________________________________________

[bookmark: _GoBack]Signature:________________________________________Date:__________________
